
High Point Regional High School 
 
  
Grievance Regarding Curricular, and/or 
Gifted and Talented Programming: 
 
 
Dear High Point Community, 
 
As required by the New Jersey Department of Education, enclosed is a link to a form which may be used to 
communicate a complaint related to High Point’s curriculum offerings, gifted and talented programs, 
extracurricular offerings, public availability of curricular resources, or access to and availability of a free and 
appropriate public education (FAPE). 
 
Academic Concerns - Public Grievance Form: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdCfql5U8O7k6kFDA-PvqVD6pKvx1tRqHODQlCaoezTM01mK
A/viewform?usp=sf_link 
 
 Please feel free to contact me with any questions related to High Point’s curriculum. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Seamus Campbell 
 
Director of Curriculum & Instruction 
SCampbell@hpregional.org 
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